Special Meeting of the Goshen Township Trustees March 20, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 12:00pm with the pledge to the flag. Trustees John Bricker, Teresa Stratton, and Shawn Mesler and Fiscal Officer Michele Barratt were present.

Trustee Items:

Police Chief John Calko reported that according to the Prosecutor's Office Opinion, Goshen Township is permitted to supply School Resource Officers to the West Branch Schools as long as the officers are constables. Officers are allowed to carry two commissions. The officers working in the high school need to be sworn in as constables by April 30th. Trustees can swear them in.

Mesler asked about revisions to the contract. Calko responded that the school's attorney was writing up the requested changes.

RESOLUTION 2024-0320-01

A resolution to designate police officers as constables. Mesler moved, seconded by Stratton. Voting YES – Bricker, Stratton, Mesler. Resolution adopted.

Adjournment:

The next regular meeting will be on Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at 6:00pm.

With no further business to conduct, Stratton moved, seconded by Bricker to adjourn at 12:09 pm. Voting YES – Stratton, Bricker, Mesler. Motion carried

Attest:

John Bricker, Chairman

Teresa Stratton, Vice Chairperson

Shawn Mesler, Trustee

Michele Barratt, Fiscal Officer